








Bob Woods queried costs and was advised that these will remain unchanged. 

Brian Reader highlighted that "SCFA Competitions / Match Representative" had 
not all been changed to Surrey FA. Bob Dick confirmed that these had already 
been amended following Brian's e-mail and thanked him for alerting us. 

Ray Lewis advised that temporary dismissals (sin bins) should always be referred 
to as temporary dismissals. Ashley said that the FA are using both references in 
their communication and we will follow suit. 

All agreed to the changes. 

10. Notification of changes to Administration Rules as approved by the Board

Caroline referred to item 11 and outlined the change which is in line with FA 
rules.

Query was made as to the definition of the end of the last working day and
Caroline stated this related to office hours e.g. 5pm. It was suggested this be 
defined clearer in the rules. Ray Lewis agreed to speak to the FA on this. Action
RL.

11. Any other relevant business as admitted by the Chairman

There was no other business and the meeting closed at 8.18pm.


